
November 19, 1943 

Mr. H. W. Dott 
Arlington Heights 
Illinois 

Dear Mr. Dots: 

Your letter of October 20, 1943, asking us to accept 
your resignation as a member of the Official Board 
of the Barrington Methodist Church was read at our 
regular monthly meeting November 3, 19 ,13. 

Your resignation was accepted, but with the unanimous 
expression of regret by the board members. 

We have enjoyed your fellowship and the association 
with you. The loyal support you have given us as a 
member of  the  board and you and your family  have 
given the church has been greatly appreciated. 

Sinoerely yours, 

The Official Board of the 
Barrington Methodist Church 

By 
RLPIE 	 R.  L. Peiroe, Secretary 
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